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Board Action Required     ☒

No Action Required     ☐

To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees
From: Jennifer Villines
Date: January 11, 2021

cc: Brad Hunt, Kristen Streeter, Carol Snowden 

Re: Local Policy Updates CQA(Local) and FDA(Local)

The District is committed to ensuring that individuals with disabilities have an opportunity equal 
to their nondisabled peers to participate in the educational environment. The proposal of Local 
policy CQA ensures our commitment to accessibility for all learners to participate in the District’s 
programs, benefits, and services, including those delivered through electronic and information 
technology.

The revisions proposed to FDA(Local), our Admissions and Interdistrict Transfer policy are minor 
and will allow the district to afford the opportunity for students who are not zoned to attend 
CISD, but reside in the City of Coppell to attend CISD schools as long as they meet the open 
enrollment criteria.  
 

RECOMMENDATION:  Board approval of policies CQA(Local) and FDA(Local) as presented is 
recommended. 
 


